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EU Commission refuses social dialogue rights
Union and employers taking the Commssion to court
Information rights of 10 million public sector workers endangered
_____________________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour report recorded on Monday May 21, 2018. I’m Marc Belanger. 

The labour organization which represents public sector workers across Europe is taking the European Commission to court in order to protect the right of unions and employers to agree on proposed legislation and have it considered by the Council of member states. The Commission – which acts as an executive body for the European Union – has told the European Public Service Union – EPSU - that it will not bring forward to the Council an agreement made by the union and the employers. The agreement would affect the rights of almost 10 million workers to be provided with information about changes to their workplaces. I talked to Jan Willem Gourdriaan about the situation. Mr Gourdriann is EPSU’s General-Secretary. I asked him to describe the agreement made between EPSU and the representatives of the central government administrations, the employers. 

(audio)

Give us a little background on this mechanism by which the unions and the employers can come to an agreement and have it considered by the Council of member states

(audio)

Why is the refusal of the Commission to bring the agreement of the social partners – the unions and the employers - to the Council so important?

(audio)

And that's it: International labour news you can use. RadioLabour's newscasts are available on its website, Facebook, iTunes, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I'm Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember it's all about global solidarity.
